
 

MONTH OF THE HOLY ROSARY 

KA`AHA`ILONO HOKU 

 

CALENDAR 

SEPTEMBER: 

11 Mini Day-11:45 a.m. 

Dismissal 

 

25 Mini Day-11:45 a.m. 

Dismissal 

 

September 30-October 11  

Fall Break 

 

OCTOBER: 

14  Regular  

  Session Resumes 

 

16 Mini Day-11:45 a.m. 

Dismissal 

 

21-30  Terra Nova  

Testing 

 

29 Flu Clinic 

 

31 Halloween 

  11:45 a.m.   Dismissal 

 

 

 

 The feast of the Holy Rosary 

was established by Saint Pius V on 

the anniversary of the naval victo-
ry won by the Christian fleet at 

Lepanto, October 7, 1571. The 

victory was attributed to the help 

of the holy Mother of God whose 

aid was invoked through praying 

the rosary. The celebration of this 

day invites all to meditate upon 

the mysteries of Christ, following 

the example of the Blessed Virgin 

Mary who was so singularly asso-

ciated with the incarnation, pas-

sion and glorious resurrection of 

the Son of God. 

STUDENT 

COUNCIL 

 

 
Congratulations to our 
newly elected Student Council Offic-
ers! 
 
The 2013-2014 executive officers were 
installed after the 8:00 a.m. Mass on     
Friday, August 30, 2013. The following 
students will official be installed by Mrs. 
Carola Souza, the principal, assisted by 
the Student Council Advisors, Mrs. Mar-
garet Rufo and Ms. Cristina Veresan. 
 
President: 
 Georgina D’Sanson 
 
Vice President: 
 Lance Tan 
 
Secretary: 
 Jesse Desmarais 
 
Treasurer: 
 Stephanie Soo 
 
Sergeant at Arms: 
 Justin Ellis 
 
Representative at Large: 
 Angelo Rufo 
 
Historian: 
 Isabelle Wolff 
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We’d like to introduce and thank this group of  important volunteers-our Home-
room Parents. These parents are instrumental in supporting our teachers with 
needs specific to their classes.  
             

ROOM PARENTS 

 

1A Lisa Marsh     4A Jenn Thompson 

 Maile Au-Kauai    4B Insuk Jang  

1B Linda O’Grady    5A Jane Mount  

2A Dena Satterfield    5B Debbie Higa 

2B Claudia Medan-Pass    Trish Halvorsen 

 Kevin Pass     6A Joann Newman   

3A Emily Boock    6B Sherri Callies  

 Marilyn Boock    7A Dawn Johnson   

3B Cindy Sakai      Pamela Witherwax 

 Jennifer Wharton    8A Roselyn McMahon 

      

   

       

      

REMINDER 
 

 

OCTOBER 29, 2013 FLU VACCINES WILL BE  

ADMINISTERED BY NURSES FROM THE  

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH. 
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HALLOWEEN 
 
The original purpose of this day was to remember the saints whose feast day was the following day, 

November 1st.  Today, the religious significance of the feast has been lost although the teachers 

teach the students the original meaning of Halloween. Children now dress as ghosts and goblins or 

other fictitious characters. Many parents plan Halloween parties or go Trick or Treating. Plans for 

celebrating Halloween on Thursday, October 31, 2013 in school will be discussed at level meetings. 

Your child’s homeroom teacher or room parent will notify all par-

ents of the activities planned in school and thank you for your sup-

port. 

 

Happy Halloween 

TERRA NOVA TESTS  
 
 Your child will be taking a battery of tests called Terra Nova Test October 21, 2013 

through Wednesday,  October 30, 2013. Following are some of the things parents can do the 

night before the tests to help your child do well on the tests. 

 

 
1. Help your child feel confident about taking  the test. Express confidence in your child’s abil-

ity to do well. 
2. Have a relaxed environment. Avoid any activities and conversations that may arouse anxie-

ty, conflict,  or unpleasantness. Try to avoid applying disciplinary measures to any member 

of the family on the evening before the tests. 

3. Have your child go to bed early enough to get plenty of rest. 

4. Set the alarm a little early, in order to allow your child to eat and dress without rushing. 

5. See that your child’s uniform is laid out, so that frantic searches are avoided. 
6. Be sure that needed school materials are together and located where they will not be for-

gotten in the morning. 
7. Talk briefly about the tests in an encouraging way. Let your 

child know that you understand how difficult tests are but 

that you are confident in his/her ability to do well. Emphasize 

that test results help in planning the child’s instructional  

program. 

8. Ask your child to do well as he/she can. 

9. Let all conversation about the testing be casual and brief. 

10. Prepare a good breakfast for your child but not a heavy one. 

11. Be sure your child is not late for school. 



 

Volleyball Season Has Begun 
 

Come show your school spirit by supporting your girls’ and boys’ volleyball teams at 
their games.   It’s fun to watch your fellow classmates outside the usual school setting 
and it helps the players get excited about their games when they feel the support of 
the school they represent!   Cheer them on! 
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